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	Rocky Mountain Chapter of USA Dance

Daphna Locker

1344 Locust Street

Denver, CO 80220

daphnamail@yahoo.com




Aug 1, 2006

Dear Dancer;

The Rocky Mountain Chapter of USA Dance will be sponsoring the third annual Rocky Mountain Amateur Classic on Saturday, September 16, 2006.  The competition will be the start of Colorado’s celebration of National Ballroom Dance Week.  We hope that you will help us continue to improve and grow this annual event.  The competition will be held at the brand new Avalon Ballroom in Boulder, Colorado.  The Avalon Ballroom has a large sprung floor, an integrated sound system, changing rooms and a practice area.  It is the ideal location to hold a dance event and we are very excited about this location.  By moving to the Avalon, we can offer boxed breakfasts and lunches for purchase.  In addition, coffee and tea will be provided.  

The competition will be open to all ballroom dancers regardless of their previous competition experience or membership status (social or competitive) with USA Dance.  Dancers must be USA Dance members, but can join USA Dance on the day of the competition.  (A Social membership is $37.00 per year; this includes national and local membership fees.)  Unlike previous years, the events this year will consist of Bronze, Silver, Gold, and Open.  Bronze thru Gold are syllabus events, while the Open events will combine Pre-Championship and Championship couples.  Please go to www.USISTD.org and then click on “Syllabi, Step Lists & Tempi” to see a list of syllabus steps.   

After the competition, there will be a National Ballroom Dance Week dance starting at 7:00pm and ending at 10:00pm.  While dinner will not be provided, a grand dessert bar will be available.  

For those dancers who participated last year, you know what a great time everyone had and how many people decided to try their competitive skills.  The atmosphere was festive and relaxed, definitely not high tension, just fun!  We are fully expecting to repeat and improve on last year’s event.  It is hoped that over the next few years we can build up this competition to the point where we will be able to have Region 5’s USA Dance Regional Championship!

This year can be especially successful with the added attention ballroom dancing has received this summer through FOX’s ”So You Think You Can Dance.”  Three of the top 10 dancers are from the ballroom world and of these three, two remain in the top six.  

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions or you would like to volunteer to help with the planning of the competition, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail me!  Also, if there is a dance that is not included in the entry form, please e-mail or call me and let us see what we can do about it.  

Sincerely yours,

Daphna Locker 
